
A virtual meeting was held on 15 May 2024, at 11am with  and 
 from Nada Ltd and  from G   Tobacco with 

 and  from the UK Competent Authority, the Office 
for Health Improvement and Disparities, in the Department of Health and Social 
Care. 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss current notifications to the United 
Kingdom. 

Discussions were held on: 

• Transferring notifications from one company to another, how this is done and
whether a cost is incurred for this.

• Product withdrawal from the UK market.

• The use of MS Teams to update and/or withdraw submissions as well as to make
new product submissions to be sold in Great Britain.

• Providing confirmation of compliant products to be marketed in the UK.

This note will be published at Public library - UKHSA national - Knowledge Hub 
(khub.net)   
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